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To Whom it may concern, 

 

 

My name is Cody Lommen and I am a Physical Therapist treating in Salem, OR and 

urge your support of of HB3824. This is an essential piece of legislation that would 

allow patients greater access and avoid limiting care to an ever growing population in 

need of care. This bill is more than simply discussing dry needling, which is part of 

the PT scope of practice in a large part of the rest of the country, but is more about 

ensuring patient access and fair representation/consumer protection by allowing 

patients access to clearly defined Physical Therapy. Physical Therapist have 

extensive education in physiology and anatomy making this update essential to 

ensuring patient access to these skill sets.  

 

I appreciate your support of this significant issue! Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

 

Cody Lommen, PT, DPT, OCS 

Clinic Director - Physical Therapist  

Therapeutic Associates Physical Therapy- East Salem  

3400 State Street, Suite G-704 | Salem, OR 97301 

(503) 378-7434 | (503) 362-2703 (f) 

 

  

 


